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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten /Nursery School Notice (21/22-21)

Children returning to school in casual clothes in cold weather

5t November, 2021

Dear Parents,

Due to delays in the delivery of winter school uniforms by the school
uniform supplier, the weather will be very cold next week, so children who
cannot purchase winter school uniforms can wear warm casual clothes to

return to school to avoid catching cold. Kind regards to all parents.

Yours sincerely,
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Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal




